
15th July 2021 
Dear Robin 
ALTRANUN FOOTBALL CLUB – REQUEST FOR FUNDING 
 
We are aiming to erect a shelter for the supporters to stand in when we get wet and windy weather. 
I have costed it out for the shelter to be made by a local fabricator with help from club members. 
The Dugouts we have had made were made by the same person. As we have gained promotion into 
the East Cornwall Premier League which is classed as senior football which the club has never been 
in before since the club was established in 1946. We have made a lot of improvements at the ground 
through hard work by some local people. It would be most appreciated if the Parish Could help 
with any funding so we can go forward with this important project. 
 
The Total cost from start to finish comes out at £1,821.06 from start to finish by local club members 
and Local supporters. 
   
Concrete                                              £270.00 
Box section Frame                             £375.00 
Sheeting & Fixings                             £876.06 
Fabricating                                          £300.00  
  
                                      Total              £1,821.06 
 
Just to add to it the groundwork and erecting it will be voluntary help by club members. 
 
Altarnun fc gained promotion to the East Cornwall premier league. This is a senior League in which 
the football club has never been in throughout its history. The club is going from strength to strength 
and is in a good position going forward as we have teamed up with the football foundation with a 
10-year working progress grant for pitch improvement etc. The Club does it’s best to recruit local 
players and the team has done fantastically over the last 4 seasons. This season just passed we were 
top of the league until the COVID 19 closed us down. We did go on to finish the Launceston Cup and 
brought it home with a great display in the final. Our aim is to get more support now we are in a 
higher level of Football. We have got some ideas of how to involve the local community in which I 
can inform you at the meeting. The club has always supported charities each year through 
fundraising and events. I hope this is sufficient at this time and the season will soon be here as we 
kick off in the league on the 7th of August at home.  

 
 

  
  
Kind regards 
Kevin Sandercock Club Secretary. 
 


